From: Bryce Edwards

To: Grant Morris

Subject: Re:

Date: Tuesday, 15 February 2022 9:29:25 AM
Hi Grant

Thanks for the Newshub referral! I didn’t realise that.

Cheers

Bryce
On 15 Feb 2022, 9:19 AM +1300, Grant Morris <grant.morris@vuw.ac.nz>, wrote:

Hi Bryce

Newshub contacted the law school last week asking for comments and I suggested your
name as I knew you were actually there covering the events. I saw you on TV so they
obviously took up my suggestion!

Regards, Grant









